
Town of Colton’s Summer Newsletter 2021 

Colton is on a water conservation program and has scheduled water-
ing days for each side of town. 

 

REMINDER OF WATERING DAYS:  

Please only water on your scheduled days! 

PUBLIC SCHOOL SIDE OF TOWN: PLEASE WATER ON          SUNDAY, 
WEDNESDAY AND FRIDAY 

 

CHURCH SIDE OF TOWN: PLEASE WATER ON TUESDAY, THURSDAY AND SATURDAY  
 
Thank you for helping the town conserve water! 

Dog Licensing and  Vaccinations 
The Town of Colton’s Ordinance #224 and #269 requires that a license be purchased 
for all dogs 6 months of age or older,  that are harbored within the town.  You may 
obtain a license at Town Hall.  The cost of a lifetime dog license is $15.00. Rabies 
vaccination records are maintained by the town and must be kept current.  If you 
have just moved into town and have a dog, please stop by Town Hall and get your 
dog licensed.  We are located at 706 Broadway Street.  If you have questions, please 
call Jenni at 509 229-3887. 

Opened Council Position, January 2022: 
 
Kyle White has decided not to run for another term in Council position #2.  If you are 
interested in running for town council, please go the Whitman County website: http://
www.whitmancounty.org/169/Election-Information and file.  The council meetings are 
on the first Monday of the month and if it is a holiday, it would be on a Tuesday.  If 
you have any questions, please call Jenni at 509-229-3887.  The council would like to 
thank Kyle for his 8 years of service.  He will be missed.   

 

Uniontown Compost/Burn Pile: 
 
If you need to get rid of yard wastes,  remember that  Union-
town’s Composting area is opened and will remain opened as 
long as there is no inappropriate dumping.  It is located across 
from McGregor’s on Blair Street.   Please remember to only 
drop off composting items.  This is a natural vegetation only 

site.  Leaves, grass and weeds each have their own clearly designated pile.  
Tree limbs are accepted but must be smaller than 4 inches in diameter and 
no longer than 6 feet.  NO construction lumber is allowed.  Please do not put pine 
cones on the burn pile.  If you have any questions,  please call Brent at 509-552-
9434. 



                      Recycling in Colton 

 
 

The town’s recycling bins are located behind the Fire Department on 
 Depot Street.  Here is a reminder of what you can recycle. 
 
Newspaper Bin Consists of: 
Old Newspapers 
Paper inserts 
Magazines 
Telephone Directories 
Paperback Books 
Catalogs 
Office Paper 
Tin Can Labels 
Open Discarded Mail 
 
Metal Cans Bin Consists of: 
Aluminum Cans 
Tin Cans 
Metal Containers must be limited to 1 gallon size 
 
 *All containers must be opened and content free, loose tin lids must be discarded 
and paper labels removed and recycled. 
 
Cardboard Bins Consists of: 
Corrugated boxes 
Paper Bags  
Cereal and Food Boxes 
Beverages Cases 
Map and Dispenser Tubes 
*Box tape and staples are OK.  Please remove plastic liners and Styrofoam.  Please 
flatten all boxes. 
 
NOT ALLOWED: 
*No plastic of any kind 
*No aluminum foil or wax paper 
*No glass of any kind  
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